
Bargaining Update 2024 

Negotiations CANCELLED 
The District notified the association late Tuesday that it was “unable” to negotiate Wages or 

Class Size, forcing the Association to cancel Wednesday’s bargaining session.    

HOLD MUSD ACCOUNTABLE 
On Wednesday, March 6th at 6:30 PM, join us at the next Board of Education Meeting to de-

mand respect for our educators.  

 WEAR MTA blue! 

 VOICE  your demand that the District negotiate in good faith!  Make sure to come on time 

so that you can submit a request to be heard on public comment. 

 BRING your colleagues with you so that the District is aware of how widely and deeply felt 

this issue is.  
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